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Improper Collection of Building Permit Fee-EDH Sheriff Substation

1 message

Joe Harn <joe.harn@edcgov.us> Thu, Apr 2, 2015 at 3:20 PM

To: Robyn Drivon <robyn.drivon@edcgov.us>, Paula Frantz <paula.frantz@edcgov.us>, Janeth SanPedro
<janeth.sanpedro@edcgov.us>

Cc: Michael Ciccozzi <michael.ciccozzi@edcgov.us>, Pamela Knorr <pamela.knorr@edcgov.us>, Brian Veerkamp
<brian.veerkamp@edcgov.us>, Ronald Mikulaco <ron.mikulaco@edcgov.us>, "John.dagostini" <John.dagostini@edso.org>,
Randy Peshon <peshonr@edso.org>

Bcc: Laura Schwartz <laura.schwartz@edcgov.us>, Robert Toscano <bob.toscano@edcgov.us>

Robyn,

| believe the County is illegally collecting a fee from home builders in the EDH Area.

The Fee was adopted by the BOS in 2007 pursuant to the Mitigation Fee Act (GCS 66000-66025). To the best of my
knowledge, this Fee hasn't been back to the BOS since in was adopted on 2-27-2007. | believe that none of the required

annual reporting has been done and that the required 5 year Nexus update has not been performed.

Sheriff Dagostini and | believe that based on the facts as we understand them and our understanding of the law, the BOS
should direct CDA to cease collecting this fee as soon as is practical.

Robyn, please review the attached documents and advise us on this matter. | am happy to do the agenda item or to
assist the CAO with the agenda item. The Sheriff and | also our interested in advice related to refunding these fees.

Joe Harn
Auditor-Controller
El Dorado County

ﬂ EDH Sheriff Substation Fee GCS 66000 4-2-15.pdf
1384K
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